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Online Catalog 
 

Deep Blue  
Curriculum Samples 

 
Now Available 

 
Components for adults, 
youth and children are  

available to borrow 

MINISTRY SHARES ARE IMPORTANT TO YOUR  
MEDIA RESOURCE CENTER 

 
As the budget was discussed at Annual Conference and the amount of  
ministry shares that are actually being paid, I was hoping that people took 
notice.  The Media Resource Center line item for new resources is a variable 
line item that is affected when ministry shares are not paid.  Due to the 
amount available, I am only allowed to spend 40% of my projected budget for 
new resources this year.  This in turn affects what I can offer the local church.   
 
I work very hard to be a good steward of the budget I have to work with.  I 
look for resources that support the vision, mission, and ministry of the United 
Methodist Church that are theologically sound, also realizing that covers a 
wide spectrum in our local churches.  I try to make multiple copies of popular  
resources available, especially during Advent and Lent.  I will be more limited 
for the remainder of this year in what new studies and how many copies I can 
offer.   
 
I am looking for donations of the following complete Vacation Bible School 
Kits this year to help other churches next year:  Everest, Weird Animals, 
and G-Force.  If you have one you would like to donate after you have  
finished, please let me know. 
 
 

A REMINDER TO ALL PASTORS  
CHANGING APPOINTMENTS 

Please make sure that any resources you have signed out at your present 
appointment are cared for before you move at the end of this month.   If your 
present church will still be using them, you may call or email the resource 
center to have them transferred to another name.  If you are planning to  
continue to use them over the summer at your new appointment, I need to 
know that too.  This is the time of year when things can get misplaced in the 
moving process and I appreciated your help. 
 

 
ITEMS MISSING FROM ANNUAL CONFERENCE 

RESOURCE CENTER DISPLAY 
Finding Our Way-book 

Justice in Everyday Life-book 
6 Ways We Encounter God-DVD 

If you borrowed them, please let me know so that I may sign them out for you. 
 

SOME KITS ARE STILL AVAILABLE FOR VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 
CONTACT DIANE FOR MORE INFORMATION 

http://www.rqmweb.com/search.asp?q=unyumc
http://www.deepbluekids.com/
http://www.deepbluekids.com/
http://www.rqmweb.com/results.asp?q=unyumc&resID=6754&detail=Y

